
 
November 16, 2023 
 
 
Community Gaming Grants Branch 
PO Box 9892 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9T6 
 
Re: Letter of Support – Community Gaming Grant Application – Spruce Capital Senior Recreation Centre 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Please accept this letter of support for the Spruce Capital Senior Recreation Centre’s Community 
Gaming Grant application.   
 
Seniors comprise 29% of the population in Prince George and the role that the senior centre plays in 
the overall BC health system are significant.  The seniors join the centre because they want to play 
cards, meet new friends, and participate in exercise and fitness sessions, which keeps their physical 
and mental wellbeing healthy.  The grant funding helps to pay operational costs that cannot otherwise 
be paid. 
 
The City of Prince George is proud to provide its support to the Spruce Capital Senior Recreation Centre 
and we hope that their funding application will receive favourable consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mayor Simon Yu 
City of Prince George 


